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	Comments


Profiling Working Group (PWG) reported to COPS, at their 12/03/07 meeting, its intent to submit a Protocol Revision Request (PRR) to clarify language in Protocol section 18.6.1, Interval Data Recorder (IDR) Installation and Use in Settlement.  Following discussion, it was the consensus of everyone present that COPS support the PWG request to clarify the current Protocol language.  
	Overall Market Benefit
	Clarity.

	Overall Market Impact
	None.

	Consumer Impact
	None.


	Revised Proposed Protocol Language
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